
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/3/2012 1:59:35 PM 
To: 'efr@cpuc.ca.gov' (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'Randolph, Edward F.' (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Lunch: Brian Cherry and Ed Randolph, 1215 

Rescheduled from 3/15 because of a conflict with Ed's calendar. Please meet at the 
CPUC Lobby at 11:50. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 11:23 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; 'Randolph, Edward F.' 
Cc: Lo, Doris 
Subject: RE: Lunch Today 

This lunch has been rescheduled to March 15. I will send a calendar update. 

From: Randolph, Edward F. rmailto:edward.randolph(Q)cpuc.ca.Qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 9:15 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Lo, Doris 
Subject: RE: Lunch Today 

Brian, 

1 just asked Doris to call your office and see if we can reschedule. I am getting over the flu and 
the idea of a lunch meeting is a little unsettling at the moment. Hopefully we can find a time 
next week. 
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